University of New England

Saint Francis College ® College of Osteopathic Medicine
605 Pool Road, Biddeford, Maine 04005 (207) 283-0171

May 11, 1981

William F. Bergen, D.O.
24 Portland .- Road
Kennebunk, ME 04043

Dear Dr. Bergen:

The Board of Trustees has accepted the recommendation that you be
appointed Associate Clinical Professor in the Department of Internal Medicine:
therefore, by this letter, I am notifying you of this appointment pursuant
to the Faculty Handbook of the University of New England College of Osteopathic
Medicine.

If you accept this appointment would you please sign the enclosed
copy of this letter, and return it to my office before June 1, 1981.

There are several committees listed in the Faculty Handbook. If
you are interested in serving on any of these committees, please just
jot them down on the copy of this letter.

Once again, thank you for your continued interest in and support of
our program here at NECOM.

e erry Rodos, DO, FACGP, FAPM
Dean / NECOM
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